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We now have a homepage.
Send your email address to:

isde@isde.net
http://www.isde.net/

to get all the latest ISDE news

Opening Ceremony

Nakayama Komei Memorial Lecture by Dr. Isono

The 12th World Congress
of the International Society

for Diseases of the Esophagus
was held in Kagoshima, Japan,

September 2–5, 2010,
with approximately 555 attendees
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12TH WORLD CONGRESS OF THE ISDE

Dr. Ide recognized by making panels of the History of the ISDE

The Executive Committee Meeting
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12TH WORLD CONGRESS OF THE ISDE

The Past President Prof. Ferguson and The Congress President  
Prof. Aiko

Get Together party
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12TH WORLD CONGRESS OF THE ISDE

Japanese Drums at the Get Together party

The 13th World Congress will be held in 
Venice, Italy, in 2012
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